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July 27, 1990

Mr. Dan Skeem

Auraqwest Capital Corp.

47 West 200 South, Suite 319
Salt Lake City. Utah 84101

Re: Well Status Report

Dear Mr. Skeem,

This letter is in regard to the last field inspection conducted in
the area of the Coltharp Lease, sec 1-1N-102W and sec 36-2ZN-102W.
A workover rig was on a hole approximately 100" north of your
Coltharp A-2 well without a crew present on June 27, 1990. The

Coltharp A-2 still had the lease sign and a steel cap over the
sur face pipe.

The Sundry notice received on the Coltharp A-2 well stated that a
dry hole marker was set on top of the cement plug in the surface
pipe. Since the well found did not meet this description I assume
that the final cutting (and cementing) of the surface pipe below
groundlevel would be done at the same time the well 100° north of
the Colthorp A-2Z2 well operations are completed. Update this office
on the well north of the A-2.

Status reports are required for the Coltharp A—1, 1485° FWL, 865
FNL sec 1-1N-102W and the Coltharp E-1, 2220° FWL, 120" FNL sec 36—
2ZN—=102W.

Yours truly,

SatsnNiat

Stephan Pott
Sr. Engineer

¥ Please notify this office when the work has been completed on the
wells in question.



